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Plunkett Cooney, one of the Midwest's oldest and most accomplished law firms, announced today that
its Indiana office has relocated to the 300 North Meridian Building.

Located at the corner of Meridian and New York streets and overlooking University Park in downtown
Indianapolis, the new office address is:

300 N. Meridian, Suite 1250
Indianapolis, IN 46204
General: (317) 974-5744
FAX (248) 901-4040

The firm's suite is on the 12th floor of the building, which is just a few blocks from the Indianapolis
Capitol building, a federal courthouse and the city/county building. The location is also within walking
distance of most of the many major downtown businesses.

The firm's Indianapolis office is home to attorneys and support staff members who provide a range of
legal services to clients in the public and private sectors. The firm has maintained an office presence in
Indianapolis since 2008.

Plunkett Cooney provides an array of transactional and litigation services to clients in several areas of
practice, including but not limited to, insurance coverage, title insurance, general civil litigation and
banking, bankruptcy and creditors' rights law.

Established in 1913, Plunkett Cooney is a leading provider of business law and litigation services to
clients in the private and public sectors. The firm employs approximately 130 attorneys in seven
Michigan cities, Chicago, lllinois, Columbus, Ohio and Indianapolis, Indiana.
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For more information about the firm's new office location, contact the firm’s Director of Marketing &
Business Development John E. Cornwell at (248) 901-4008; jcornwell@plunkettcooney.com.
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